Neighborhood Participation Invitation To Meet The New Neighbor

October 7, 2021

Dear Neighbor,

We currently own property at the corner of Baird Rd. & Ferrara Dr. and are hoping to rezone our property from C-2 Commercial to R-3 Residential for some new townhomes.

The property is located at the intersection of Baird Road and Ferrara Drive.

Because you are a nearby neighbor or otherwise interest in the neighborhood, I am inviting you to a meeting where you can learn more about what I propose, and present questions or concerns. My application has to be heard by the Metropolitan Planning Commission and the City Council and as part of my application have been asked to conduct this meeting.

The meeting will take place:

Monday, October 18th, 2021 at 10 AM Meeting will be conducted over Zoom: https://us05web.zoom.us/j/87602052645?pwd=c3JSZWhQL3QrekJLQ0F2TjdKcmJhdz09

If you are unable to attend and would like to receive info from the meeting, please feel free to contact me. If you have any additional questions or comments, here's how to reach me. I hope to see you at the meeting on October 18th.

Sincerely,

Alphonso Williams